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Procurement Authorization - Supply of Recaro Parts  
TTC Board Decision 
 
The TTC Board, at its meeting on May 18, 2022, adopted the following: 

It is recommended that the TTC Board: 

1. Authorize the award of contracts for the supply of various RECARO parts for a three-
year period commencing August 19, 2022 to three companies with the following upset 
limit amounts, inclusive of HST: 

a. North American Transit Supply Corporation for the supply of 32 parts with a total 
upset limit amount of $6,264,000 USD (which is equivalent to $8,012,000 CAD). 

 
b. The Aftermarket Parts Company, LLC DBA New Flyer Parts for the supply of two 

parts with a total upset limit amount of $42,000. 
 

c. Prevost, a Division of Volvo Group Canada Inc., for the supply of three parts with 
a total upset limit amount of $21,000.  


